
 

   

 

                         11.04.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
  
     We’re pleased to share that the April monitoring audit by Bureau Veritas has been 
successfully completed, confirming that CENTRAVIS PRODUCTION UKRAINE PJSC is operating 
reliably and efficiently, without any findings that could significantly affect our performance.  

 
     This achievement reaffirms our unwavering dedication to maintaining top-tier quality and 
consistency. If you would like further details, including photos and additional documentation 
from the Bureau Veritas report, we would be happy to provide them on request. 
 
     We appreciate your ongoing confidence in us, and we look forward to accomplishing even 
more together in the days ahead. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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